
 
 

 
Public Announcement 

 
The Eastern Caribbean Securities Exchange 
(ECSE) Group, in an effort to improve its 
operational efficiency and to enhance customer 
service, is preparing to introduce a new modern IT 
infrastructure. 
 
To complement this project, the ECSE is seeking to 
obtain current information from investors. As a part 
of this exercise, each investor will receive a 
customer information form for completion. The 
information collected will be used to update the 
existing registry records for migration to the new 
IT system.  This is important to enable the full 
utilisation of features of the new system, and to 
ensure compliance with relevant regulations. 
 
To help us to serve you better, kindly complete and 
return the Investor Information Form upon receipt. 
 


